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LONG MEADOW SCIENCE FAIR

Guidelines & Fair Information
Assigned classroom viewing during the school day

Public Viewing in the evening: 4:30 PM – 7 PM

REGISTRATION:
Kindergarten – Fourth Grade are invited to participate in the Long Meadow Science Fair.  Please fill out the Registration Form and return it to your child’s teacher in an envelope marked “Science Fair.” Include your child’s name and teacher on the envelope. 

The last day to register is a week prior to the fair date, on the Thursday before the fair.  

DISPLAY BOARDS:
A 32” tri-fold display board is required and costs $3, please see registration form for details.
SCIENCE FAIR RULES:
Absolutely NO matches, candles, burners, open flame, or glass objects / containers allowed. All liquids may be displayed in a sealed plastic container, no exceptions. Each class will tour the Fair and most students will wander through on their own and your project will not be monitored the whole time it is on display. In the past, non-sealed liquids have spilled. If your project needs an electrical source, please let the chairpersons know this prior to the Fair date. See registration form for contact information.
Projects may be done with animals, but findings should be charted and/or photographed. Do NOT bring animals into the school.

If you do not want your project touched, please make a “Do Not Touch” sign. 

In addition, any “hands-on” projects are welcomed and if you are ok with that, have a sign saying this. (
Be sure to have fun while learning!
THE DAY OF THE SCIENCE FAIR:
All projects must be brought to the cafeteria before school on the morning of the Science Fair. Projects will also go back home that night. Please do not bring projects in any earlier or leave them overnight as there is no place to store them.

Student’s name, grade, and teacher should be clearly labeled on the back of the display board or project. Feel free to use the name tag taped on the board. We want to make sure the student’s projects are clearly identified to ensure they receive a participation certificate and ribbon!

Science Fair viewings will be scheduled and available to all classes throughout the day. Teachers will be asking for parent volunteers to sit in the classrooms with the students during their lunch periods. 

The Science Fair will be open to all families to view from 4:30 PM – 7 PM. Please pick up and take the project home as close to 7 PM as possible, so that more families are able to view your child’s hard work.  

Contact the Science Fair Committee Chairs for any questions:


Cynthia Pike cynthiapike@netscape.net  248-703-4364



Suzi Carbone suzi_carbone@hotmail.com  248-941-0162

